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Ens. Frank S. Allen, USHR

N.T.8. (1),
Hollywood Beach Hotel,

Hollywood, Florida.
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Imaivedyow letter of July 27 and was pleased indeed

to hear from youe.
you on the permanent mailing list.
about once & month,

I, too, an sorry I did not Imow that you were so close at
hand, Had I lmown yowr address I would have utappod by and seen the
family. Youwr Amt Dess was so anxious %o go to Independence that
evening that I called off a few appointments and mda the trip. 1 was
not sorry because both of us had a very good time. 1 don't believe I
ever saw her enjoy an wenim nore with her old friends,

(‘mamlatims on your call to the Navy. I am very sure
that you will be happy your whole life in doing what you have done.
You were a very brave young man to Imva a feanily yowr size and make

the move that you have,

Imham too, to know of the good fortune of Buclid,

Homer, Jre., and Righard. ﬂw certainly are doing mighty well, and 1
am very happy for then. Imhappytohurfrmloiamdtmhoyl

and am wishing you and yowrs every good fortune.
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Director of Physical Education,
varsity Basketball Coach.
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Ien lmdim you a Jayht Rebounds and em gutting ity



